

### **Important dates**

- 8th November—Year 4 trip to Eagle Heights
- 10th November— Remembrance Assembly at 9am. Year 6 Parents/ Carers welcome
- 14th November—Invitation to Dine for Reception parents
- 16th November—Year I trip to The Natural History Museum
- 17th November—Reception Trip to The Gruffalo Trail
- 17th November—Year 2 visit to The London Eye River Cruise
- 24th November—Year 5 trip to The National **Gallery**
- Ist December—PA Christmas shop
- 8th December—Christmas Bazaar—3:20pm
- 20th December—last day of Autumn term. School finishes at 1:30pm

# **Upland Primary School Newsletter**

Week 8: 3rd November 2017



We hope you had an enjoyable and restful half term week and that the children are refreshed and ready and raring to go! This first newsletter will mainly be reminders so please do have a careful read through. Some of the issues mentioned in this week's newsletter, such as items for the day, dinner money and old £1 coins are particularly noteworthy.

### Dinner money

kept up to date. Dinners are £2.40 per day (£12 per week). If your child's account falls into debt and you fail to pay the balance we will ask you to provide your child with a packed lunch until the debt is cleared.

## Poppy Appeal

ber. They will also be on sale to Year 6 parents during our Re-

membrance assembly on 10th November.

### **Congratulations**

Congratulations to Farah class's teacher Miss Henderson who became Mrs Fleetwood during the halfterm break.



The award for the best attendance this week goes to

Peake Class

Well done!

### Children's items for the day

Even though the mornings are hectic for all of us we would like to remind parents of the importance of sending



your child to school with all the kit, equipment and paraphernalia they need for the day. The office is not always able to deal with large numbers of items such as water bottles, coats, PE kit, lunches etc being dropped off to be passed on to children. Please do help us by ensuring your child has Please ensure your child's dinner money is everything they need for their day at

#### **Parent View**

We are letting parents/carers know that they can go on to the Ofsted Parent View site to share their opinions about our school. There is a short questionnaire for Poppies will be on sale at Up- parents to complete. Your views and opinland from Monday 6th Novem- ions are very welcome and appreciated.

#### Old £1 coins

Please be aware we are no longer able to accept old £1 coins in the office. If you have any old £1 coins, you can take them into your bank and they will change them up for you.

Here's to an action packed half term! It'll soon be time for you know who...